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MARQUETTE WOODS ROAD CLOSURE STARTING 9/30/2020 
 

TOWNSHIP: Lincoln Township 

 

LOCATION: Marquette Woods Road, from Cleveland Avenue to S. Roosevelt Road 

 

CLOSEST CITIES: Stevensville 

 

START DATE: Approximately at 3pm 

on September 30th 2020 

 

ESTIMATED END DATE:  

November 20th 2020* 
*Weather and contractor dependent 

 

PROJECT: Marquette Woods Road 

from Cleveland Avenue to S. 

Roosevelt Road will be widened and 

receive a 2” HMA Overlay. Additionally a 14 foot box culvert will be updated just west of the Cleveland 

Avenue and Marquette Woods Road intersection. 

 

TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS: Marquette Woods Road will be closed to all thru traffic between Cleveland 

Avenue and S. Roosevelt Road beginning at approximately 3pm on 9/30/2020.  

 

Marquette Woods Road will be completely closed to all traffic, approximately 450 feet west of the 

Cleveland Avenue intersection, for replacement of a box culvert. 

 

Properties located in the first 450 feet west of the Cleveland Avenue intersection can access their 

properties from Cleveland Avenue. All other properties will not have access from Cleveland Avenue.  

 

Project is estimated to be completed on November 20th 2020, weather and contractor permitting.  

  

TRAFFIC DETOUR ROUTE: All through traffic will be detoured. Detour route is Cleveland Avenue to 

Glenlord Road to BL I-94/Red Arrow Highway to St Joseph Avenue to Marquette Woods Road. 
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